
From: Wendy Carman <wjcarman@umich.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 11:04 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: TC1 revisions 
 
 
I support your efforts to refine the TC1 ordinance with the proposed changes, which are important changes 
for West stadium and Maple Rd and may be important for Washtenaw as well. I hope you will continue to 
refine the ordinance or consider alternate versions of it for various areas of the City. It will be essential for 
you to address issues of setbacks; traffic, bike, and pedestrian safety; building heights for structures that 
are adjacent to residential lots, and to save trees and other natural features.   
  
Respectfully, 
Wendy J Carman 
2340 Georgetown Blvd 
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